
Upgrade the existing underground storm drain system.
Enclose portions of the open ditch along the east side of the street.
Repair an aging sewer line as needed. 
Install curb and gutter to improve drainage. 
Construct sidewalks to enhance pedestrian safety, and concrete drive approaches to improve
access to adjacent properties. 
Repave the street with new asphalt to extend the roadway longevity and improve the
movement of people and products. 

SALT LAKE CITY has selected Acme Construction, Inc. to reconstruct and improve 700 West. 
 Over the next few months, crews will:

 
These activities will begin in early June* with completion by Thanksgiving.
 

700 WEST RECONSTRUCTION
FROM 1600 SOUTH TO 2100 SOUTH
JUNE 3, 2020

Contact Us
Acme Construction, Inc. Project Manager: Brody Robinson (801) 910-9804
Acme Construction, Inc. On-Site Superintendent: Steve Penrod (801) 910-9810
Salt Lake City Project Manager: Parker Bradley (801) 535-7235
Email: Engineeringinfo@slcgov.com
General Inquiries: (801) 535-6251
Email: https://www.slc.gov/mystreet/ 
Follow us on Facebook and Twitter: @SLCMoves using: #700WestSLC 

*The project schedule is subject to change due to weather or unforeseen circumstances.

SAFETY
Construction safety is our highest
priority. Please be cautious of our
construction activities while trucks and
equipment are moving around 700 West.
While work is not in progress, the work
zone will be barricaded to protect the
public. Please keep children from playing
on and around parked equipment and
materials. Parking is restricted within
work zones. 
 
With your help, we’ll complete a safe and
successful project!


